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Monday, September 09, 2019 

 

NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 
Request for Proposal 20CRDLEBRALLI-0001 
Web Based Advanced Hunting Video Series 
 
The Iowa Department of Natural Resources (DNR) hereby announces its intent to AMEND Request for Proposal 

(RFP) 20CRDLEBRALLI-0001.  The DNR reserves the right to amend the RFP at any time using an Addendum. The 

Contractor does not need to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in its Proposal.  The DNR is amending RFP 

20CRDLEBRALLI-0001 as follows: 

 

Submission of Proposals: Service Providers interested in providing the services described under the “Description 

of Work and Scope of Services” shall submit proposals to the DNR Issuing Officer no later than 2:00 pm CST on 

September 13, 2019. Any proposal received after this deadline shall not be considered. 

 

Proposals will be accepted only if they are in written format received via email to michael.gulick@dnr.iowa.gov. 

 

Thank you for participating in this competitive selection process. For information about this notice, please 

contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Michael Gulick 
DNR Procurement Officer 
515-725-8214 
Michael.Gulick@dnr.iowa.gov 
 

CC:  File 
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